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Disabled

People Fight Back
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Who? A group of Disabled People’s organisations have come together to lead a campaign around our right to Independent Living

Why?
· There is a new Independent Living Bill which we would like to become law to give us the right to live independently

· Eligibility criteria keep being changed and making it harder for us to get the services we need to live independently

· Disabled People are not being involved properly in the Disability Equality Duty
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The government is planning big changes to benefits that Disabled People receive, we are angry about the changes and effect it could have on our lives

· Organisations OF Disabled People are being made to close because of a lack of money and support

What?  We will tell as many people as possible about the things that are stopping us leading independent lives and what we want to happen to make things better.  We want to do this in lots of ways but first of all we want to let as many Disabled People know what we are doing so that they can support the campaign if they want to.

Where?  A group of us will be meeting on 2nd September at 12.30 at the Liberty Festival in front of Admiralty Arch at the entrance to St James Park close to Trafalgar Square.  Please come and join us if you can.  We will be dressed in rags and chains to show that it is still very hard to live independently because we do not have enough support to have freedom and choice









                       
   Admiralty Arch

We want make a big picture of the things that stop us being independent that we can show to people who make decision that affect our lives and need you to bring your stories with you to add to our picture.  We are suggesting something written or drawn on a piece of cloth about the size of a pillow case which we can add to a roll of cloth.

If you would like to know more about what we are doing or about what is happening on the 2nd September please contact Chris Hughes at Derbyshire Coalition for Inclusive Living on 01298 812535 /  01773 740246 chip.6361@virgin.net
Fighting fund – we will need money to help us with this campaign.  If anyone or any organisations would like to give some money to help please contact Hazel Peasley at Southampton Centre for Independent Living on 023 8020 2627 or hazel@southamptoncil.co.uk
If you can’t make it on the 2nd September contact us and we can talk to you about how you could support the campaign locally.




Our Lives R4 Living!








